

Latest news

Mew Assistant Principal

> After the retirement of Mrs. CHO, we are so happy to have a new Assistant Principal, Mr. YU Chung-ching joining our family. Mr. YU was promoted from Queen's College and he teaches senior forms English. So, the next time you come back, don't forget to go to the Assistant Principals' Room to say hello to him!



so Creativity in Action

> Six of our S4 students were awarded the "Gold Prize" in the Teenagers Creative Products Enterprise Competition organized by the Boys' and Girls' Association of Hong Kong during this summer vacation. Their self-developed product, 'Magic mix', which consists of a magic pen and a bottle of magic fluid also won "The Most Creative Product Prize". For more...

> We are happy to announce that our beloved "Fig Tree" is now in a fruitful and healthy state. Being an icon of King's College and forming part of our "living heritage", the Fig Tree is dear to our hearts and has been a witness to the history of King's College over the decades. It evokes happy memories and adds colour to our lives. We share the common goal of ensuring the safety of students while preserving the Fig Tree without it posing any adverse structural impact on the school building, which is a historic building under the Antiquities and Monuments Ordinance. However, as the Scriptures say, "To everything there is a season". Every Kingsian matures and so does our Fig Tree. Its growth is affected by the natural cycle and the environment. We will take proper care of it and minimize any threats it might impose, so that we can live together in harmony with our beloved "Fig Tree".

Upcoming event

so You are cordially invited to our upcoming school events:

> The Open Days which will be held in the coming December with the theme, "Igniting our Inspirations". . For more...

The details of the Open Days are as follows:

Time December 4, 2009 (Friday) 10 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. December 5, 2009 (Saturday) 10 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

- > The Annual Speech Day which will be held on 18 December 2009. . For more...
- > The Annual Athletics Meets which will be held on 21 December 2009 (Heats) and 18 January 2010 (Final). For more...

The Golden Bond: Alma Mater and You!

Make the most of the opportunities that are available to maintain your continued connection with the School, through its alumni initiatives.

- Would you like to celebrate your important moments at your Alma Mater? You could ...
 - celebrate your graduation anniversary with your fellow schoolmates; or
 - organize a reunion with your class.
- Would you like to support the work of your Alma Mater? You could ...
 - share life experience
 - deliver a career talk or arrange a career visit to your company
 - help with mentoring
 - sponsor school events, e.g. the exchange programme, etc.

We would welcome any of your initiatives as we believe that alumni play a key role in helping King's College to climb to new heights in the ever-changing 21^{st} Century.

"Uniting Kingsians to support King's development"

King's College, 63A Bonham Road, Hong Kong

Tel: 25470310 Fax: 25406908 E-mail: kings@edb.gov.hk Website: http://www.kings.edu.hk